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Dear Parents / Carers,

Cross-Country Club – Thursdays
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Your child has shown an interest in joining the cross-country running club to be held at Cale Green Primary School and Stockport Cricket Club field.  The sessions will be held on Thursday straight after school, will finish at 4.15pm and will start on Thursday 16th September 2021.

This club will provide training for children who we hope will be able to participate in a local cross-country race held at Woodbank Park each month.  The first race at Woodbank Park will be on Saturday 18th September 2021.

Cross country running will take place in cold weather and will therefore only be cancelled in the event of very bad weather / heavy rain.  Children will be already wearing their PE kit, so do not need to bring additional kit to school. 

Children who are committed to attending the Saturday morning races will be provided with a Cale Green running vest to keep for the season. The children may also bring a drink (no fizzy drinks please) and a small snack.  

Please sign and return the slip below via ParentPay as places are limited. We will let you know if your child has a place at the club. Places will be given out first to the children who will be attending the Saturday morning races.  

This activity has been risked assessed

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M Cronshaw 
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Name of Child:

I give permission for my child to attend the cross-country club on Thursdays from 3.30pm until 4.15pm.

Please tick one of the following:

□ I will make arrangements for my child to be collected from school
 
□ My child can walk home on their own (Year 6 only)

Relevant Medical Concerns: 

Please provide 2 Emergency Contact Numbers:

·  
· 

Signed:										Parent / Carer
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